Board of Commissioners of Trust Funds
Minutes of the September 12, 2019 Meeting

Present: William P. Goreham, Sumner Jones, Thaddeus Buczko
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 P.M. in the Mayor’s Office, City Hall.
The Council on Aging did not submit any items for review.

Sumner Jones made a motion to approve the minutes of the August 8, 2019 meeting. The
motion was seconded by William P. Goreham and voted unanimously.

The meeting for October 10, 2019 has been cancelled.

The Board received three thank you notes from students who received scholarships.
The Board received a letter from Linda E. Sairs, Executive Director of LEAP for
Education. They thanked the Board for their FY2020 Large Grant and provided
information on some of the new programs offered to Salem students.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

F. Kay Fouhey, Clerk



